
Spring Newsletter! To view this email as a web page, click here

President's Pen
 
Spring is here, daffodils are in bloom, and we are
loving seeing your smiling faces in the branches
again!
 
We have big plans for 2022, part of which is the
continued upgrading of ATMs in our branches.
This had begun late last year in many of our
locations with the most recent updates coming in
Claremont and Chester, and another installation
is coming to our Clinton St. drive up in the
coming weeks. These new machines will give
you more options for banking than traditional
ATMs and many offer the option of speaking with
one of our team members live! Keep an eye out
for what else we are doing in future newsletters.
 
In other news, our annual meeting will be held in
person for the first time since 2019! Please save
the date – Saturday June 4th. We are incredibly
excited to have everyone together for the annual
meeting again. If you can’t make it in person, no
problem; we plan to live stream the event as well.
Keep your eyes peeled for an email with more
info about the meeting and on live streaming
soon. You can also read about the details of the
annual meeting below.
 
Finally, I want to thank you for the feedback given
in our annual member survey. We always say,
“Feedback is a gift. Good or bad it is information
we can use to improve.”, and your responses
help with our goal of providing the best service to
you, our members. Moreover, I want to reaffirm
our commitment to you and your community. If
there is anything we can do to help you meet
your financial goals, we are here to help!
 
Thank you for being a part of the One Credit
Union family.
 
Best,

ATM Update -
Watch the Video!

  
Our new Actual
Teller Machines
have been installed
at the Claremont
and Chester

branches! Another machine will be installed at the
Clinton St. drive-up in Springfield in the coming
weeks.
 
These new ATMs have a lot of cool new features.
One big change is that you can video chat with a
One CU team member live from the ATM during
business hours! This is great if you have questions,
forgot your debit card, or just want to speak with a
local team member. That's not all! You can choose
your withdrawal denomination, cash a check to the
penny, make a loan payment, transfer funds right
from the ATM and more.
Click here to watch Donna explain the upgrade!

Scholarships Available!
  

We still have openings for our
annual scholarship! If you or
someone you know is a high
school senior, encourage them to
apply today. With ten
scholarships available, your odds
of approval are really good! Apply or learn more
now!

Annual Meeting Info!
  

We will be holding our annual
meeting on Saturday, June
4th in the Capitol Plaza Hotel's
Montpelier room. The meeting
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will run from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm and includes a
light lunch after the meeting. We encourage all
members to attend and make your voice heard! After
all, this is one of the major benefits of being a credit
union member. If you can't make it in person, we
plan to live stream the meeting so you can attend
virtually if necessary. Keep your eyes peeled for
more info in the coming weeks and do not hesitate
to reach out with any questions!
 
Meeting Address: 100 State St. Montpelier, VT
05602

 
Saver Story of the Month. Enter to Win!

 
Has your Rewards Plus Checking Account saved you money? Share your savings story! Tell us
about your favorite money saving feature by sending an email to ISaved@onecu.org  - you could
win $100. Get the details here.
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